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January 2, 2025 

 

 

 

Melissa Cordeiro 

Town Clerk 

Town of Bristol, RI 

10 Court Street 

Bristol, RI 02809 

 

 

Dear Ms. Cordeiro, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that Mr. Anthony H. Rego of 1176 Hope Street is seeking to be 

reappointed as a member of the Board of Tax Assessment Review. Mr. Rego is a registered 

Republican and therefore as per the Bristol Town Code Section 27-41 as Chairman of the Bristol 

Republican Town Committee I recommend that he be reappointed to that position.  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you require further information. Thank you. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Thomas M. Carroll 

Chairman 
 

 

 

Committee Officers 

Thomas M. Carroll, Chair 

Will Sousa Grapentine, Vice-Chair 

Paul A. Schmidt, Recording Secretary 

Michael Smith, Parliamentarian 

 


